Town Of Lovell Selectmen's Meeting Minutes, January 3, 2012

Attendance: Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Scott Davidson, Jason Wentworth, Tommie McKenzie, and Gene Spender.

- 1. We accepted last week's minutes.
- 2. We discussed with Chief McKenzie the L.V.F.D. budget and his search for a more competitive insurance policy.
- 3. L.V.F.D. have re-elected Tommie McKenzie as chief.
- 4. Grinding of the wood debris has now been completed, and awaiting testing and shipping.
- 5. The Stump Dump has been closed for the season.
- 6. We discussed possible user fees with commercial accounts with Transfer Station usage.
- 7. We discussed an equipment purchase Larry would like to look into.
- 8. Scott Davidson requested time off.
- 9. Ed Ryan called to discuss the sunset provision in the beach ordinance and personnel issue.
- 10. Our attorneys will handle an appeals case.
- 11. Steve submitted a re-imbursement for MMA.
- 12. Adjourned at 9:00